Cr Julian SIMMONDS ‘

Chairman for Public & Active Transport

Tel = 3403 4301 Fax> 3403 4382

Mail > GPQ Box 1434, Brishane QLD 4001
Email = julian.simmonds@ecn.net.au
WWeb = www.juliansimmonds.com.au

10 June 2011

Mr Paul French

Co-convenor

Brisbane Central Business District Bicycle User Group
GPO Box 2104

BRISBANE CITY QLD 4001

Dear Mr French

Thank you for your letter of 3 June 2011 requesting a safe route for cyclists from the Central Business
District to the northern suburbs.
Your request has been forwarded to the relevant area of Council for further investigation and you will

receive a written response within 20 working days.

Yours sincerely

i lesdiidih

Councillor Julian SIMMONDS
Chairman for Public and Active Transport

Ref: CO25158-2011




